


















Thank you for your Gifts to God 
and your Parish Family 

February 13, 2021 to February 14, 2021 
 

Collection 

God bless you for your  generous contributions. 
We all appreciate your sacrifices and love of our  

St. Anthony Family! 
Are we in your will? 

Parish Support 

   St. Anthony Church Interior Repairs 
 

 We have contracted Max Autenrieb Church Interior Deco-
rating, Inc., to repair the growing number of cracks in the ceiling and 
walls. (They are the company who helped with the renovation, almost 
10 years ago). Cracks are not unusual over time. And the peeling 
behind the statues is not from exterior water leaks but from condensa-
tion from big heat vents below them which will now be directed away 
from the wall. The cost will be around $10,000. 
 THANK YOU to each and all of you who donate through 
our Parish Repair/Improvement Envelopes, which allows us to keep 
our church, our House of God, so beautiful! 

Some of you may have noticed work 
has finished on the church windows. 
The work is completed by Emil Frei 
and Associates. They are the best! 
And have been around St. Louis for 
generations, having done most of 

the big churches around. We are fairly sure they 
made our beautiful windows. They are also highly in 
demand around the country, so our work may not 
be done right away, which is not doing any further 
damage. Their work  includes new tempered, un-
breakable glass as exterior protective coverings for 
our 8 larger windows and 4 smaller windows on the 
front of our church, as well as exterior cleaning 
wood and  lintel replacement, which will cost about 
$30,000 when it is finished. We have already a half 
of that saved up from your generous use of our 
monthly BUILDING FUND envelopes. 
 
     We invite each of you to make a special dona-
tion  to our Save our Stained Glass Windows Fund 
in a special envelope or your Capital Improvement 
envelope. We will honor in a special way anyone 
who donates $2,500 to cover the cost of one win-
dow, maybe in memory of someone. But any 
amount of your donation is most deeply appreciated 
and needed. 

General Fund                                          $2,027.00                                 
St. Vincent de Paul                                    $300.00 
Building Fund                                               $50.00 
St. Louis Review                                          $35.00 
Central & Eastern Europe                            $60.00       

 
 

      From February 8, 2021 to February 14, 2021 
 
General Fund                                        $1,280.00 
Building Fund                                             $35.00 
St. Vincent de Paul                                    $75.00 

February 21, 2021 

Mr. John Schoeder is the brother-in-law to Fr. 
John and is well known among the ACTS com-
munity. 



 
St.  Anthony of Padua, High Ridge, MO  



February 14, 2021 


